N O Water Resources Department
= regon 725 Summer St NE, Suite A
/ Kate Brown, Governor Salem, OR 97301

(503) 986-0900
Fax (503) 986-0904

October 14, 2016

Clifford and Gay Hall
PO Box 490
Philomath, OR 97370

On August 12, 2016, Eric Schwartz requested that the Department reinstate terminated instream
lease application IL-1398. The Department indicated that we would reconsider our original
order.

Enclosed with this letter is an order of partial reinstatement of the Department’s original final
order terminating instream lease application IL-1398. The lease has been assigned a new
application number, IL-1566, to differentiate it from the original lease.

If you have any questions, please call me at (503)-986-0898.
Sincerely,

A

Kate Fitzgerald
Natural Resource Specialist
Transfers and Conservation Section

c: Joel Plahn, Watermaster District 16 (via email)
Eric Schwartz (via email and regular mail)
File IL-1566



